
05/02/2021 

MR Artem Brunov 
1513A Pittwater Rd Pittwater RD 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 
art.brunov@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1741 - 1509 Pittwater Road NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

As per old application from 2013 (T0371/13), 5 Casuarina trees were to be removed. But it 
looks like they are still there and they damage our pool cleaning devices with their cones and 
branches. At the same time, they are dangerous for kids/teenagers who could climb them and 
potentially fell into the pool with unpredictable consequences. I would suggest their removal.

Sent: 5/02/2021 9:20:51 AM
Subject: Online Submission


